Greenway Technical Committee Staff
Tuesday, February 10, 2009
Grand Forks Park District Office - 1210 7th Ave. S. Grand Forks, ND 

10:30 am- Noon

Steve Mullally, GF Park District
Melanie Parvey, City of GF

Dave Aker, City of EGF

Kim Greendahl, City of GF

DISCUSSION ITEMS

I. Winter Fest: The warm weather and rain may force the cancellation of some or all of the events this weekend.  Kim will contact the media if this happens.
II. Snowmobile route proposal for 2009 – 2011: This request will be brought to the Public Service/Safety meeting on March 3.  Staff will update the committee on the proposal and the public meetings for community input.
III. Greenway promotional fund: Billing needs to be done for 2009.  Kim will work with Steve.  The amount will remain at $350. 
IV. User group items: Tonight the user group will be discussing Winter Fest, 2009 bike map, ND side path law, TE stimulus plan and an update on the snowmobile route proposal. 
V. Greenway Agency Updates
A. Grand Forks Park District: There is concern about flooding at Riverside Park this year.  The warming house had water in 2006.  Construction is still happening at the pool and it is unclear how that will be affected.
B. City of East Grand Forks: Interviews for the campground staff will be starting in April and the campground should open by the second weekend in May.  Plans are to add twenty two more campsites in 2009.
C. City of Grand Forks: Will be bidding out the contracts for mowing and maintenance soon and hope to have someone on board by April.  
D. Minnesota Department of Natural Resources: No report
VI. Next Technical Staff meeting: Tuesday, April 14, 2009 – 10:30 am at the GF Park District, 1210 7th Avenue South
Submitted by: Kim Greendahl, Greenway Specialist, City of Grand Forks
